BARRINGTON ROTARY CHARITIES, INC.

AN ILLINOIS NOT FOR PROFIT CORPORATION

P.O. BOX 42, BARRINGTON, IL 60011

September 20, 2018

Dear Dr. Kebeney,

As we budgeted for drilling the borehole at Sigowet we anticipated drilling to a depth of approximately
60 meters, as we have with the previous boreholes we have drilled in other parts of Kenya. In this
instance we had to drill to a depth of 180 meters to obtain a sustainable water supply. As a result we
have exhausted the funds available for this project and are not able to complete the project with a
pump and other finishes.

It is our hope that the local team will be able to find other sources that will be able to take what has
been done and move it to completion so that the good people of this area will have a reliable source of
clean water.

A big thank you goes to the local team for their hard work to make this dream of clean water a reality.

Regards,

Larry Barnett

Rotary Club of Barrington



